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Dear Friends, Loved Ones, and Prayer Partners, Thursday April 1st, 2010 
 
 

  
RIGO WITH A DEAR 
 PASTOR FRIEND 

1975 IN SAN SALVADOR 
TODAY OUR YOUNGEST IS 40 

 
 
In less than 12 hours we will be onboard our flight to Texas and a very busy 
three weeks preaching and teaching about revival. 
  
Interesting point: in Azle, Easter Sunday through Wednesday we will be 
preaching in an English speaking church and Thursday through next Sunday 
we will be preaching in a Spanish speaking Church. 
  
We are praying that both churches will be blessed by God and prayerfully 
there will be those who will begin to pray for a great revival to come to our 
nation. 
  
Then we head to East Texas and only a few of our services are tied down.   
We are not concerned, because God gave us the burden and He will be 
glorified in our obedience.   Pray for Judy and I to have strength on this trip 
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and most of all pray that we will continually be hidden behind the Cross of 
Calvary 
  
Every weekend Rigo holds three and four day crusades in areas where there 
is no church or in an area that has a major crime problem.    Pray for this 
weekend’s crusade on the side of a mountain where there are many people 
and no church. 
  
When we return at the end of this month we will begin preparing for the May 
24th 6-hour seminar on revival in Huehuetenango, Guatemala.    Harold and 
Debbie Vaughn will accompany Judy and me. Harold and I will share the 
responsibility of this pastors’ seminar where we anticipate more than 450 
pastors.    God continues to give me the confidence that in His sovereign will 
He will send a great revival to Guatemala that will spread throughout the 
Americas. 
  
We continue to be grateful beyond measure for those of you who pray for 
what God is doing in and through the Vega and Moore families. 
  
Please pray that God will begin a revival in your life and it will spread to your 
church, our nation and all of the Americas. 
  
Love in the Lord to each of you, 
 

Charles and Judy Moore and Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
8687 Lemon Ave #2 San Jose, Costa Rica 
La Mesa, CA 91941   
www.moorereport.com  
mocb@aol.com  
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All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 
mailed to: 
                 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
                 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
                 Grapevine, TX 76051 
 
 


